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Life on the Vine 
In this series we hope to explore how Christians 
become more human, and are shaped more into the 
image of God, as the fruit of the Spirit is developed in 
their lives. As much as cultivating the fruit of the Spirit 
is something that needs to be done individually in every 
Christian’s life, the single most important venue for 
this to take place in is one’s local church where one can 
practice living out the fruit of the Spirit in relation to 
God and others. We recognize that there can be 
barriers to growth and discipleship in our current 
culture and we want to help people identify them. We 
are framing this series around the book: Life on the 
Vine by Phillip Kenneson.  A few copies are available 
through the church office: woodynookcrc@gmail.com
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Cultivating Love…  

in the Midst of Market-
Style Exchanges; Luke 
6:32-36 

Cultivating Joy…  

in the Midst of 
Manufactured Desire; 
John 16:16-28 

Cultivating Peace…  

in the Midst of 
Fragmentation; 1 Cor. 
10:23-11:1; Rom. 
14:15-17,19 

Cultivating 
Patience…  

in the Midst of 
Productivity; Rom. 
8:22-25; James 5:7-11 

Cultivating 
Kindness…  

in the Midst of Self-
Sufficiency; Luke 6:33-36 

ORDINARY TIME 
Sermon Series & Scripture Verses | Events | Resources

https://www.amazon.ca/Life-Vine-Cultivating-Fruit-Spirit-ebook/dp/B0028N5UNE/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=Life+on+the+Vine&qid=1600717129&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.ca/Life-Vine-Cultivating-Fruit-Spirit-ebook/dp/B0028N5UNE/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=Life+on+the+Vine&qid=1600717129&sr=8-1
http://www.woodynookcrc.ca
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What’s Restarting this Fall?
Sunday School for ages 3, 4, and 5 will restart on 
Sunday, October 11.  Because class sizes will be limited 
to 6 kids, please sign up your child(ren) through 
Reopen: https://reopen.church/r/HM5lD87P

CATCH (Chasing After the Christian Heart) restarts 
on Tuesday, October 20 at 7:30, and is open for youth in 
grades 7-12. 

Cadets, for boys in grades 5-9, will begin in October.  
More information to follow.

GEMS, for girls in grades 5-9, will restart in January 
2021.  More information to follow.

Morning Break, a Bible study for women, hopes to 
restart soon, on Wednesday mornings. More 
information to follow.

Small Groups will restart soon!  If you would like to 
join a small group, please contact the church office or 
one of our pastors.

A Call for Volunteers:
With services, groups and activities restarting, we 
are in real need of volunteers for various positions, 
including Sunday School teachers, candle lighters 
(children), Scripture readers, Audio-Visual support 
(people for sound, video, and power point), Sunday 
Morning Openers (people who will open the 
church, turn on lights, candles, etc.), deliveries for 
seniors, and more.  How might you help? Sign up 
here: https://volunteersignup.org/TPRFF
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Cultivating 
Goodness…  

in the Midst of Self-Help; 
1 Cor. 12:1-7, Eph. 5:8-11 

Cultivating 
Faithfulness… 

in the Midst of 
Impermanence; Luke 
8:15, 2 Cor 4:13-18 

Cultivating 
Gentleness… 

in the Midst of 
Aggression; James 
1:19-21, Gal. 5:25-6:1 

Cultivating Self-
Control… 

in the Midst of Addiction; 
Titus 2:11-15; 1 Tim. 
6:6-12

http://www.woodynookcrc.ca
https://reopen.church/r/HM5lD87P
https://reopen.church/r/HM5lD87P
https://volunteersignup.org/TPRFF

	Cultivating Love…
	Cultivating Joy…
	Cultivating Peace…
	Cultivating Patience…
	Cultivating Kindness…
	Life on the Vine
	Cultivating Goodness…
	Cultivating Faithfulness…
	Cultivating Gentleness…
	Cultivating Self-Control…

